
HELP REBUILD A BETTER 
I-84 IN HARTFORD! 

Have ideas  
on how to  

fix I-84?

We want to hear from you!

SAVE THE DATE!

We need to rebuild I-84 in Hartford.  We also would  like to reduce traffic congestion and improve safety on 
the highway, as well as reduce the impacts on the communities it passes through. We have designed some 
potential solutions that are very different from the highway now.   We want to learn which of these ideas can 
work for you! 

Please drop by one of our public meetings at any time: 

Tuesday, October 20, 2015, 4 - 8 PM, Whiton Memorial Branch Library, 100 North Main Street, Manchester

Thursday, October 22, 2015, 4 - 8 PM, Elmwood Community Center, 1106 New Britain Avenue, West    
Hartford

 Thursday, October 29, 2015, 4 - 8 PM, Hartford Public Library, 500 Main Street, Hartford

All three meetings will begin with an open house session, followed by a presentation at 6:00 PM and a 
question and answer period. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Visit i84hartford.com for more details.
Hosted by the Connecticut Department of Transportation. 

i84hartford.com facebook.com/i84hartford

Tired of  
sitting in 
traffic?

@i84hartford @i84hartfordVisit our website or follow us on social media to learn more.
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